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GriefShare Program 
Bayside Baptist Church 

Lillian, Alabama 

  
Beginning in March, this is a worldwide grief support program that 
is for anyone that is grieving the loss of a spouse, son, daughter,  
relative or friend.  This is a 13 week program which will be meeting 
on Tuesday evenings at 6:00 pm at the Church.  The meetings will 
last approximately 90 minutes.  Each participant will have their own 
personal workbook that will be needed at the meetings and also for 
reference at home.   
 
The meetings are DVD based, hearing from world renowned grief 
experts.  You are welcome to begin attending the group at any point.  
Each session is "self-contained", so you do not have to attend in  
sequence.  The facilitators for this group are Greg and Debbie 
Brown, who have lost a son, a brother and their parents.  They were 
also  facilitators for several years in Texas.  For more information or 
to sign up to attend the sessions, go to GriefShare.org.  You may 
also call Greg at 812-371-2323 or Debbie at 812-764-3695 for more 
information.  Bayside Baptist Church is located at 33677, Hwy 98, 
Lillian, Alabama 36549.   

 

 

Continue to Pray 
 

 

Please continue to pray for the people of the Ukraine.  Please pray  
that God will bring deliverance as the people suffer war, extreme  
cold weather, a lack of heat in many places, shortages of food,  

water, shelter and many other challenges. 
 

Pray that God will bring deliverance through His supernatural power  
and that God will use the relief efforts of Christians and others to  

minister to the people who are suffering. Our Alabama Baptist Board  
of Missions has committed $100,000 for refugee aid.  Pray that  

God will do a miracle for the people of Ukraine. 
 

Please pray for  Dr. Charles Inman, pastor of Friendship Baptist Church,  
Bon Secour.  His precious wife Kathy passed away due to cancer.  Also,  

please pray for  David and Pam Payne (Past Camp Director of Camp  
Baldwin) whose dear son Dave passed away on March 7, 2022. 

 
Prayerfully, 

 

Rick Ellison 

You’re InvIted! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

to Hear Tim Owens 
Missionary to Thailand 
Bayside Baptist Church 

33677 Hwy 98 
Lillian, Alabama 

Sunday, March 20, 2022  
10:30 am  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information 
Call Greg Brown  

812-371-2323 

callto:812-371-2323

